
CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1574 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Senior Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law  
 
 
January 19, 2016 
 

Via Web Portal and  
Overnight delivery 

 
 
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-140597 
  911 Outage 
  CenturyLink’s Response to Bench Request No. BR-1 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
During the hearing the Commission requested CenturyLink to provide the information 
referenced in paragraph 33 of the Settlement Agreement, the annual 911 Circuit Diversity Audit.  
That request was designated as Bench Request No. 1.   
 
Enclosed please find an original and four (4) copies of CenturyLink’s redacted response to BR-1, 
numbered Exhibit BR-1C.  A confidential version will be sent under separate cover.  The 
confidential information is protected pursuant to the protective order in this case. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/jga 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Service List 
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